



الأخوة والأخوات في الجالية الفلسطينية المحترمين،

أنتهز وزميلاتي في سفارة دولة فلسطين في استراليا ونيوزيلندا والباسفيك، فرصة حلول عيد الفطر السعيد، لأتقدم اليكم بأحر التهاني والتبريكات ضارعاً الى الله عز وجل أن يعيده علينا وقد تكللت مساعينا بالنجاح في اقامة الدولة الفلسطينية المستقلة والديمقراطية وعاصمتها القدس الشريف بإذنه تعالى، متمنياً لكم تمام الصحة والعافية في هذه الأيام الصعبة.

Dear Palestinian Community Members,

On the blessed occasion of Eid Al Fitr, I would like, on behalf of the General Delegation of Palestine in Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific, to extend to you my sincere wishes. It was my hope that Eid Al Fitr would occur while our national rights, including the establishment of our sovereign and democratic Palestinian State with East Jerusalem as its Capital, had been achieved. Stay safe, healthy and sound.

كل عام وأنتم بألف خير

سفير دولة فلسطين

